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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater independence, choice, 
and opportunity in their lives. 

 

 

 

Public Partnerships, LLC (PPL) Selected as New Vendor/Fiscal  
Employer Agent (VF/EA) 
ODP Announcement 23-074 

AUDIENCE: 

All interested parties 

PURPOSE:  

To announce the selection of Public Partnerships, LLC (PPL) as the statewide vendor for the VF/EA 

participant directed services (PDS) effective January 1, 2024. 

DISCUSSION:  

The Department of Human Services has selected Public Partnerships, LLC (PPL) to be the statewide 

vendor for VF/EA PDS effective January 1, 2024. 

PPL, ODP, and PALCO are committed to ensuring the smoothest possible transition from PALCO to PPL. 

Extensive support will be provided to individuals and families who require assistance with transition 

activities. Additionally, general guidance and support will be provided through in-person “meet and 

greet” sessions with PPL, monthly stakeholder meetings, and a series of informational webinars. 

Detailed information about transition support activities will be released in the near future. 

CONTACT: 

Questions about this announcement may be directed to the ODP Participant Directed Services Unit at  

RA-PWODPPDS@pa.gov. 
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